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Win A 2017 TRUCK! 
Yes, you are seeing that right.  We are 
changing things up this year on the 
fundraising front.  After much debate, 
we as a board have decided to host a 
raffle this spring.  Tickets will be sold 
for $10 a chance and we will have 
multiple prizes:   

 A $2,500 diamond necklace 

 2-night stay at the JW Marriott including a golf and spa package 

 Roundtrip travel voucher for 2 on Southwest Airlines 

 $1000 Visa gift card 

 GRAND PRIZE:  A 2017 Chevy Texas Edition Silverado 

Buy 1 or buy 100…..there is no limit nor will you need to be present to win!   

We will be encouraging every member of McAllister Park Little League to participate in 
the sale of the raffle tickets.  A member of our raffle committee will be getting in touch 
with our team moms and team managers at the start of the season to discuss the details.  
Tickets will also be sold throughout the season at the concession stand.   

The grand prize raffle drawing will be held on our 2017 MPLL Family Day at the Park 
on Saturday May 13th at 6pm.   The MPLL Family Day will feature a HR derby for the 
kids, music, fun, games and a BBQ dinner.  More to come on this event!  Mark your 
calendars now and plan on supporting this great event!    

MVP Raffle 
To reward our players for selling tickets, we are going to have a player-prize drawing, 
“The MVP Raffle.”  For every 20 tickets that a player sells, he/she will have their name 
entered into the MVP raffle for an Xbox One.  This will be for just the players, sorry 
parents.  There is no limit to the number of entries a player may have in the raffle.  The 
only rule is that a player will receive a chance into the MVP raffle for every 20 tickets 
sold. 

Sales go-getters 
For the players who feel really motivated to sell tickets, will reward them for their 
efforts.  We will track the top 5 players in total ticket sales.  The website will post 
updates bi-weekly on the leaders.  Prizes are being finalized for this and I will have 
additional information on it in our next newsletter.  Get ready to SELL SELL SELL! 
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Discount shopping day!!!  
 
Academy has been an MPLL sponsor for many 
years.  Every year Academy provides for a special 
shopping day at one of their stores for discounts.  
This year’s shopping day is on Feb 25th, 2017 from 12PM – 4PM at the Northwoods 
Academy (281/1604 location only).  You will need to print the voucher from Academy at 
the end of this newsletter to receive the discount.   Please support our sponsors! 
 

 

 

A big thanks… 
 
For anyone who hasn’t been down to our lower 
complex recently, our trees have been trimmed!  I 
would like to thank some of our MPLL family 
members Roland Rangel, Dave Wilcox, John 
Davenport and Dave Rotter for their hard work.  They 
spent couple of weekends in January trimming some of 
the trees that were desperately in need of some TLC.  I 
thank you for your work and dedication.   
 
Another thank you goes out to SA Police officer and 
MPLL Dad, Jimmy Foster, who has taken some time 
off work to rebuild/rework/refinish/repaint the outfield 
backdrop on lower field 5.  It was in need of repair.  
Thank you Jimmy for your dedication and time! 
 
Do you have something you see that could be improved?  Don’t hesitate to offer up your 
time and talents.   
 
We are all volunteers here working to make this a better place.   
 
SO CAN YOU!!! 
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Parking spots 
Parking spots are on sale now for the Spring/Fall season for $400.  They can be 
purchased direct from our online store on mpll.org.  If you have any questions, you can 
send an email mcallisterparklittleleague@gmail.com.  Spaces are limited and available 
on a first-come, first-served basis.   
 

Concessions volunteers needed 
 
While we are on the subject of volunteers….Our concession stand is our primary source 
of income throughout the season.  One of our biggest needs in the concession stand is 
workers.  If you know of any service organization who are looking for service hours,  
please contact Tina Peeples or Marissa Gilbert for further information.  There are a lot of 
nights in a spring season, we need all the help we can get. 

 

Little League University 
 
Little League International has a website dedicated to educating coaches and parents 
about Little League and the game of baseball.  I encourage everyone to go online and 
take a look at it.  There are a lot of informative articles and videos to get everyone 
educated about the game of baseball.   

Volunteer at YOUR Little League 

I say this often, “this is YOUR Little League.”  We are all a big family trying to build 
and maintain a great facility and community for our kids to grow up in.  It takes a 
momentous amount of time and volunteers to successfully do this.  I ask everyone to 
consider to get involved.  We do need YOUR help.  Everyone has time and talents that 
can be utilized.   
 
Get involved today! 
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